
 

January 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2498 by Representative Victors 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2498 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2498 would prohibit governmental entities, as defined in the bill, from prohibiting an 

individual from wearing traditional tribal regalia or objects of cultural significance at a public 

event.  The bill also defines “public event.”  On the effective date of this act, the Secretary of State 

would be required to send a copy of the act to each tribal government located on the four Kansas 

reservations. 

 

 According to the Secretary of State, passage of HB 2498 would have no fiscal effect on the 

agency. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Borror, Office of the Secretary of State  


